
Evansville Community School District 

Opening of Salary Negotiations between the Evansville Community 
School District Board of Education and the Evansville Education Association Auxiliary 

 
Thursday, August 16, 2012 

7:00 – 9:00 p.m. 
 

Evansville School District Board and Training Center Room 
340 Fair Street, Evansville, WI 53536 

 
 
Note, public notice of this meeting given by posting at the District Office, Levi Leonard 
Elementary School Office, Theodore Robinson Intermediate Office, J.C. McKenna Middle 
School Office, High School Office, Evansville School District Web Site: www.evanville.k12.wi.us  
and by forwarding the agenda to the Evansville Review, Union Bank and Trust and 
Eager Free Public Library. 
 
 
Please be advised that a number of the members of the Evansville Board of Education may be in 
attendance. 
 
 
 
On Thursday, August 16, 2012, representatives of the Evansville Education Association 
Auxiliary (EEAA) and the Evansville Community School District Board of Education 
EEAA Committee will meet in open session in accordance with Wisconsin State Statute §19.83 
for the purpose of exchanging and discussing initial salary negotiation proposals and establishing 
negotiation ground rules. This meeting is scheduled at 7:00 p.m. in the District Board and 
Training Center room. Members of the Evansville Board of Education EEAA Committee are 
Jerry Roth, Doreen Treuden, Eric Busse and Tina Rossmiller. Members of the EEAA 
Committee are Mary Beth Anderson, Shawn Dunphy, Susan Parsons and Vicki Zhe. 
 
 
 
 
 
More specific information about agenda items may be obtained by calling 882-3387. 
 
 

Posted: 8/9/12 
 
 
           

http://www.evanville.k12.wi.us/

